
LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
FIRST READING ORDINANCE NO. 20-2195 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its regular meeting of Tuesday, April 7, 2020, the 
Cupertino City Council conducted the first reading of Ordinance No. 20-2195: “An Ordinance 
of the City Council of the City of Cupertino Approving a Development Agreement for 
the Development of a New 7-Story, 155 Room Hotel and Associated Site and 
Landscaping Improvements Located at 10931 N. De Anza Blvd. (APN #326-10-061)”. 
Ayes: Scharf, Paul, Chao, and Sinks. Noes: Willey. Abstain: None. Absent: None. The second 
reading is scheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 2020, at 6:45 p.m.  In accordance with Governor 
Newsom’s Executive Order No-29-20, this will be a teleconference meeting without a 
physical location. Because City Hall is temporarily closed to the public, complete copies 
may be requested by emailing cityclerk@cupertino.org.   All interested parties are invited to 
attend the teleconference and be heard. Instructions for participation will be published in the 
Council agenda.  If you wish to challenge the action of the City Council in court, you may be 
limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in 
this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall at, or prior 
to, the public hearing. IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please be advised that pursuant to Cupertino 
Municipal Code 2.08.100 written communications sent to the Cupertino City Council, 
Commissioners or City staff concerning a matter on the agenda are included as supplemental 
material to the agendized item. These written communications are accessible to the public 
through the City’s website and kept in packet archives. You are hereby admonished not to 
include any personal or private information in written communications to the City that you do 
not wish to make public; doing so shall constitute a waiver of any privacy rights you may have 
on the information provided to the City. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
/KIRSTEN SQUARCIA/ 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH 4/17/2020 
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